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Dear Mr. President, 

 

Another fantastic event has just ended – 3rd WKC South East Asian & Oceania Karate 

Championships, that took place in Chennai, India, from 25th to 27the of December 2015. 

With the participation of over 600 athletes from the region, outstanding organization and led by the 

experienced hand of Dr. Fritz Wendland, this Championships will be long remembered. 

 

Special thanks go to Dr. Swakky Rethinam, the President of the All India Karate-Do & Kobudo 

Promotion Foundation (AIKKPF) and his team and we also thank all our South Asian members for 

their support! 

 

As for the outlook for the season 2016, we believe that an attractive calendar is in front of us : 

 

-  10th WKC European Championships for CADETS, JUNIORS& SENIORS (we will 

inform you in due time on all details about the karate tournament place, registration, accommodation, 

transport and all local facilities); 

 

- The 6th Tafisa World Sport for All Games 2016 will be held in Jakarta from October 6th - October 

12th, 2016 with 12.000 participants from more than 110 countries. This will be the biggest world 

sport event after the Olympics in Rio and we are counting on your full support. For more information 

on this event, please visit the official page of the 6th Tafisa World Sport for All Games 2016: 

 

http://tafisaworldgames2016.com/ 

 

Finally, we wish you and all members of our WKC family a very Happy New Year 2016! 

 

WKC Executive Committee 

Marko Nicović, President 

World Karate Confederation 

 


